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Kenosha Bradford High School Alumni
Association, Inc. Scholarships

$1,000 KBHSAA, Inc. Scholarship
In memory of Tina Metallo-Gjerdset, Past Alumni Association President

Ryan Castle

$2,500 (2) Bill (‘57) and Barbara Serpe Scholarships
Students must attend UW school with an

Undergraduate degree in Business or Computer Science.
Matthew Capelli and Nathan Stanley

$1,000 Valiere Anderson Petersen Memorial Scholarship (‘30)
for an outstanding Piano student

Joey Belotti

$1,500 John & Judy (Schuetz) Wavro Academic Scholarship
Sarah Kollman

$1,500  John & Judy (Schuetz) Wavro Athletic Scholarship
Scott Seymour

$1,500 (2) Marko Lazarevic (‘06) Scholarship
Michael Mleczko and Nathan Stanley

President’s Corner
by Randy Vaccaro ’73

Thanks to all who have joined the
Bradford Alumni Association over the
past year…if you have classmates who
have not yet joined, we would encourage
you to reach out to them to suggest a

Lifetime membership in the Alumni Association.  At just $75, it
is the best deal (alternately, one-year [$10] and three-year
[$20] terms are available). It is a quick and easy way to support
the mission of the Alumni Association to:  1) administer and
award scholarships to deserving seniors; 2) honor a number of
Distinguished Alumni; and 3) help classes with reunions. 

We are looking for a few energetic, computer savvy people to
join the Alumni Board.  If you are interested, please message us
through our website, www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com.  

At Bradford’s 2015 Commencement Ceremony on May 31, a
small group of Alumni Board members sold Alumni Strong T-

Shirts, with proceeds going to the
Association’s General Operating
Fund.  We were privileged to listen in
as Joey Belotti, Valedictorian, and
classmates Ryan Castle and Jennifer
Totts delivered moving messages to

the audience gathered to celebrate the 155th Graduating Class
from our alma mater, Mary D. Bradford High School.

As a member, there are many ways you can help the Alumni
Association grow:  contributions or bequests, Spy donations
and, if you haven’t already done so, by ordering an Alumni
Strong T-Shirt.  We’ve had requests to add the class year or the
Bradford “B with a tail” to the back of the shirt and are happy to
arrange such special orders.  Order yours now, using the form
on page 5!

As always, good health and happiness to all…Go Red Devils!

• • •

2015 SCHOLARSHIP RECIPIENTS - AWARDED MAY 28, 2015
Left to Right: Ryan Castle, Joey Belotti, Scott Seymour, Nathan Stanley,

Michael Mleczko, Sarah Kollman and Matthew Capelli.

$1,000 Bradford Alumni
Scholarship in memory of Tina
Metallo Gjerdset, ‘86 (Past
Alumni Association President)
was awarded to Ryan Castle by
Tina's sister, Christine (Metallo)
Geliche, and father, Jim Metallo,
at the Senior Awards Banquet
held May 28th.

Please Stay in Touch!
If you have Class Notes news, a new mailing 
or email address, and/or phone number, 
please drop us a postcard with your updated 
information to:

Kenosha Bradford Alumni Association
P.O. Box 56 • Kenosha, WI 53141
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2016 Bradford Alumni Scholarships Announced
Seniors planning to attend a four year college or university should apply for 2016 KBHSAA
Scholarships. Applicants are to meet general eligibility requirements for the individual
scholarships unless otherwise specified.  Complete a typed alumni scholarship application and
submit it, along with one copy of your high school transcript and a copy of ACT and/or SAT
score, to Mrs. Robin Mars in room 121 no later than March 21, 2016.  College GPA of 2.0 or
greater on a 4.0 scale is required unless otherwise specified.

Scholarships will be awarded at the May 2016 Senior Awards Ceremony, and recipients will be
invited to the Annual Alumni Banquet on Saturday, June 25, 2016, where we will also be honoring
Distinguished Alumni Award recipients.

$1,000 Bradford Alumni Scholarship (2)
$2,500 Bill (1957 Class) and Barbara Serpe Scholarships (2) Recipients must attend a 

UW-Wisconsin school. Undergraduate degree in Business or Computer Science

$1,500 John & Judy (Schuetz) Wavro Academic Scholarship 

$1,500 John & Judy (Schuetz) Wavro Athletic Scholarship 

$1,500 Marko Lazarevic (2006 Class) Scholarship (2)
$1,000 Valiere Anderson Petersen Memorial Scholarship

(1930 Class) for an outstanding student in music, 
preferably piano.

Mary D. Bradford High School

News & Updates
For the latest news and information, visit:

http://www.bradford.kusd.edu

fml:  How Carson McCullers Saved My Life
November 11, 13, 15, 2015 ~ Bradford Studio Theatre

The Elaborate Entrance of Chad Deity
November 12, 14, 2015 ~ Bradford Studio Theatre

Sister Act
February 5, 6, 7 & February 12, 13, 14, 2016 ~ Bradford Auditorium

Peter and the Starcatcher
April 22, 23, 24 & April 29, 30 & May 1, 2016 ~ Bradford Auditorium

The Mountaintop
May 19, 20, 21, 22, 2016 ~ Bradford Studio Theatre

Tickets may be purchased online. Please visit KUSD Theatre Arts website,
www.kusd.edu/departments/teaching-and-learning/fine-arts/theatre-arts, for more details.

2015-16 Bradford Theatre Arts
productions



1940 (76th)  Thursday, May 12, 2016 at Noon
Dutch-treat luncheon at Perkins Restaurant, 11710 74th Place
Contact:  Doris Kirchner Magwitz, 262-764-0970
Board Liaison:  Lee Doerring Arneson 262-657-5797

1941 (75th) June 26, 2016
Noon Luncheon at Baker’s Street
Also, please join us the evening before at the DAA Banquet 
June 25 at the ParkWay Chateau.
Contact:  Elmer Schmidt 262-654-4525
Board Liaison:  Lee Doerring Arneson 262-657-5797
Marge Huck Hall  262-924-5145

1946 (70th)
Contact:  Ralph Ruffolo  262-551-8850 
or Ray Mazzarelli  262-942-0586
Board Liaison:  Marie Romano Kiser 262-654-6864

1956 (60th) TBD
Contact:  Marge Huck Hall  262-924-5145
Board Liaison:  Dennis Filippelli 262-657-3061

1961 (55th) July 22 & 23, 2016
www.bradford61.com
Contact:  Suzette & Bernard England  262-658-4124
Board Liaisons: Michael Dean 262-945-6855
Joyce Kopacz Sorensen 262-945-3806

1966 (50th) September 16, 2016
Facebook at:  Bradford/Tremper Class of 1966
St. Joseph's High School Class of '66 is welcome to 
attend. The committee is NOT going to send 50th
reunion notices through the U.S. Mail.  No Friday 
Icebreaker planned at this time.  A Friday golf event 
of 9 holes is planned.  Please notify us of any email 
addresses or phone numbers for any classmates you 
know, so we can contact them.
Contacts: Leo Gallo 262-654-8883 or leofgallo@gmail.com    
Clint Beth (Tremper): clintb66@gmail.com
Board Liaisons: Michael Dean 262-945-6855
Joyce Kopacz Sorensen 262-945-3806

1976 (40th) TBD
Contact: Kathryn Prudom Mueller 414-525-7461
Board Liaison: Lynn Marchesini Kortright  262-705-0529

1981 (35th) TBD
www.bradford81.com
Contact: Lori Naumowicz 945-4075 
Board Liaison: Dulcie Dissmore Schofff  262-945-4318 
or 262-551-8854

1986 (30th) TBD
Contact: Rhonda Kollman DeAngelis  262-780-6583
Board Liaison: Joyce Kopacz Sorensen 262-945-3806

1991 (25th) TBD
Contact: Camela Schwalbe Langendorf 262-498-4075
Board Liaison: Alice Jackson Schwalbe 262-496-8592

1996 (20th) TBD
Contact: David Lauer  262-945-7290
Board Liaison: Joyce Kopacz Sorensen 262-945-3806

2001 (15th) TBD
Contact: Rocco LaMacchia 262-705-1520
Board Liaison: Randy Vaccaro 262-551-0510

Looking for information and/or classmates interested in organizing the
following Reunions.  Please contact Marie Romano Kiser 262-654-6864

1951 (65th)    – 1971 (45th)    – 2006 (10th)    – 2011 (5th)

Class reUNION Updates
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Old Bradford High School Reunion Tours
Kris (Winzer) Miller, Bradford Class of '73, gives free guided tours of the old
Bradford High School and will handle all permits needed. The best time for
group tours is 3:30-5pm on Fridays, but Kris can adjust tour times if needed.
There is no cost to groups for the Old Bradford tours, but class donations to
the Bradford H.S. Alumni Scholarship Fund would be gratefully accepted.
Call Kris at 262-818-5351 or email her at kristinamiller@wi.rr.com

marK YoUr caLenDar

Distinguished

Alumni Banquet
Saturday, June 25, 2016

Parkway Chateau - 5:30 p.m.

For more inFormation, contact:

Dulcie Dissmore Schoff 262-945-4318



page 4 Kenosha Bradford alumni association Newsletter, Fall 2015

Mail your class notes to Kenosha BHSAA, P.O. Box 56, Kenosha, WI 53141. Sometimes we edit Class Notes submissions due to space limitations.
Lawrence Weaver (Class of 1942)

158 Hansom Drive, Wheeling, IL 60090
224-433-9645
In June a number of relatives of June
Weaver ( ‘44) and Alex Shwaiko ( ’43)
assembled for the burial rites at the
beautiful Arlington National Cemetary,
Washington, D.C. Their remains were
honored with a eulogy by a naval officer
and the gun salute executed.  Afterward we
all had a rare opportunity for this group
from California, Arizona, Illinois,
Colorado, Maine and Florida to refresh
relationships.  Alex and June were married
in June 1945.  Any contacts or questions
would be appreciated.  Write or email:
larrytheweaver@yahoo.com

1950s
Jean & Scott Herolt (Class of 1956)
1202 Jewell Gooch Road
Marshall, TX 75670-2217 •  903-935-0631
Robert (Pee Wee) Herold was going to
come for his class reunion, but he had been
sick for so long that it just wasn’t possible.
He was in Vietnam in 1964-1966.  His son
and I would like to hear from his classmates.
And yes, we did get flooded here.  The first
time we had 3 inches in our home,  the
second time we had 2 inches and the last
time 1½ inches. Pee Wee didn’t see this
and I’m glad as he would have been upset.
He had a bad heart from Viet Nam.
Kay Olsen Ramsey (Class of 1958)
PO Box 317, Alpine AZ 85920
I taught the deaf for 32 years, six years in
Milwaukee and 26 years in Austin, TX.  I
now live in the cool white mountains of
Arizona with my husband, dogs and
wildlife galore!

1940s

1940 Class Note submitted by Doris Kirchner Magwitz

The Kenosha High School graduated 200 in January and 402 in June class of 1940.  This is
our 75th Anniversary.  Do the math - normally being 18 at high school graduation and
adding 75 puts us all at 93 years of age - give or take a couple of months.  Many of those
left either don’t drive or are in poor health, so participating in a reunion is limited.

I was a farm girl living ten miles west of Kenosha on Hwy. 50 - today Bristol Oaks Golf
course abuts the west fence line.  I rode in car pools - no buses then.  Drivers were either
using their Dad’s car, someone working in Kenosha with hours to correspond to school
hours, or one year it was with the neighbor senior and my neighbor, Marie Frost, in the
farm pickup truck with the milk cans to be delivered to Landgren Dairy.

I attended our 25th Reunion held at the Eagles Hall, but it wasn’t till after our 50th that I
became active with the committee.  I’ve never attended a school dance or football game.

We have lost so many key committee people over the years – one in particular being Irene
Buri Nelson.  Along with the Eagles Club many reunions were held at Kenosha Country
Club, but as attendance declined we opted for the Fireside Restaurant or  HobNob.  Fred
Nyberg was our treasurer.  About ten years ago we quit mailings, closed the account and
gave the remaining funds to the Alumni Association.  Now the group meets semi-annually
for a "Dutch-Treat" noon luncheon. (No more night driving.)

Our class colors are light blue and yellow with a yellow rose as class flower.  Gilbert
Raanich was President; Leo Molinaro, VP;  Rita Flynn, Secretary; and Jack Pope,
Treasurer.  Our motto is "They can who think they can."  The class play was "Jonesy."

This little group is very fortunate to be enjoying another reunion.  There are surely more
grads who are still around.  It would be nice of them to contact the Alumni Association at
PO Box 56, Kenosha, WI 53141.  Let's hear from you.

May Class Reunion: Standing left to right:Emil
Tenuta, Doris Kirchner Magwitz, Margie Fogwell
Hewitt, Claire Gregorski Kontof.  Seated left to right:
Janet Stipanuk and Charles Heide. Seven classmates, two spouses, one

guest and two alumni board members met
for the 1940 Class Reunion in October at
Perkins.  A few hours filled with alot of
smiles, picture taking and most importantly
reminiscing about school days - to the point
where Marie Goff said to Joe Sturino, "Did
you go to Bain School and weren't you in
my kindergarten class?" Joe asked, "What's
your name again?” and “Yes, I was in your
class – you haven't changed a bit!" A lot of
laughter. At the end of the luncheon, the
1940 Class voted that they will continue
their reunions. 

October Class Reunion: Standing left to right:
Joseph Sturino, Doris Kirchner Magwitz, Margie
Fogwell Hewitt, Claire Gregorski Kontof. 
Seated: Janet Stipanuk and Charles Heide.

Class of 1940
75th Reunion - May & Oct.



Bradford
high School 
professional 
women 
athletes

In Memoriam

Thank you to all who have submitted updated
information in regards to passing Alumnus.
We apologize for any errors– sometimes we

receive handwritten notes that are hard to read.
1933 Ruth (Thompson) Bishop-Smith
1933 Isabelle Trejnowski
1935 Josephine (Horvat) Bjurman
1932 Arlene (Fonk) Nickolai)
1938 Shirley Mae ( Johnson) Brennan
1938 Nancy Holden
1938 Dolores (Lamich) Homer
1939 Irene (Potter) Paricka
1941 June (Glamkowski) Jorgensen
1941 Mary (Lento) Ruffalo
1941 Marjorie (Gentes) Thompson
1942 Robert Wayne Lubeck
1942 Charles Vignieri
1942 Dorothy (Scholler) Woroch
1945 Audrey (Keckler) Nehr Cassiani
1945 John Coates
1945 Bernard Moehrke
1945 Sam V. Sturino
1947 Richard E. Flocker
1948 Joesph R. Brittelli
1956 Robert “Pee Wee” Herolt
1958 Dr. Thomas Oakland
1960 James Hendrickson
1961 James Lengacher
Teacher/Coach James M. Giordana, 

1964-1990

Please send us names of women from
Bradford H.S. who went on to play
professional sports and the sports,
teams and positions they played, or
events they participated in on the
professional level.
Many have excelled in college sports
and sports in general, but we would
like to get together a list of those who
played sports professionally at any
sport once they left Bradford.  We are
trying to put together a display in the
new Bradford stadium to honor
Bradford H.S. professional women
athletes using the funds we earned by
selling "Support the north side
stadium" t shirts. Any help you can
give would be appreciated. thanks.

Kris Winzer Miller '73 
(Cell 262-818-5351)
kristinamiller@wi.rr.com
and Dulcie Dissmore Schoff '80

Black�t-shirt

with�reD

letteriNG

(SHoWn WitH WHite
LetterS For cLaritY)

if we could eavesdrop on conversations in bradford High School's cafeteria and hallways,
we'd hear one phrase more than any other: braDForD StronG!  We've borrowed this
phrase and adapted it for our new alumni association t-shirt, declaring we are alUMNi
strONG!�order yours today!

QTY SiZe oPTioNS uNiT PriCe iTeM ToTal SuB ToTal
S (34-36) $20.00

m (38-40) $20.00

L (42-44) $20.00

XL (46-48) $20.00

XXL (50-52) $20.00

men's tall L (42-44) $20.00

men's tall XL (46-48) $20.00

men's tall XXL (50-52) $20.00

Merchandise Total: $    

NeXT, PleaSe SeleCT (•) deliVerY oPTioN

Hand delivery within 10 miles of Bradford High School; or if you wish, you may
pick up your shirt.  (We’ll call you to set up mutually convenient date & time.) Free

mail my shirt(s) for an additional $5 charge per address. $5.00

delivery Charges Total: $  

ToTal eNCloSed (Please make check payable to KBHSaa): $

name: _________________________________________________cLaSS oF: ______________

aDDreSS: _____________________________________________________________________

citY / State / ZiP: ______________________________________________________________

Home PHone:___________________________ ceLL PHone: __________________________

emaiL  aDDreSS: _______________________________________________________________

PleaSe Mail Your order To: KbHSaa – attention: t-Shirt, P.o box 56, Kenosha, Wi 53141

Proceeds of the sale 
of ALUMNI STRONG! 
T-Shirts benefit the 
Kenosha Bradford Alumni Association, Inc. 
Thank you for supporting our programs!

New
Lifetime
Members
CLASS OF 2015
David Donnell
Scott Seymour

CLASS OF 1980
Deena (Lento) Leys

Troy Woodrow

CLASS OF 1978
Donna (Buse)Mews

Newsletter
DeaDliNes

All articles to be included in the
Newsletter need to reach us by March 15
for the Spring issue, and September 15

for the Fall issue. All Reunion
Committees are encouraged to send a
photo or two along with a summary of
their reunion activities, including any

reunion announcements to:

KBHSAA
P.O. Box 56 • Kenosha, WI 53141 
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2015 Class reUNIONs
Class of 1960 (55th)

The Class of 1952 recently celebrated 63
years since graduation.  They enjoyed lunch at
the Italian American Club, 120 strong, shared
memories and recalled how unique and
blessed they are, especially without texting or
phoning. They simply learned to communicate
face to face, or passing notes while changing
classes.  Yes, they bonded...without cars to get
to school, they walked daily together or rode
buses...  some had 2nd hand bicycles.  Many
had jobs daily after school. Sports were pivotal
to their socializing. They had no police security,
because why would friends be a danger to
friends?  Although 233 classmates have
passed on, each have been remembered, since
every reunion brings them back to life
through the classmates who attend. 

Class of 1952 (63rd)

On Wednesday,
September 9, 2015,
the class of 1947 met
at 11:30 a.m. for lunch
at the Marina
Gardens.  23 people
attended, and each
person participated in
enjoyable conversation.
Our classmates that
passed away within
the last year were
remembered.  We all
felt grateful to be
together.

1947

Class of 1960 Reunion Committee  
Seated: Marie Romano Kiser, Alice Jackson Schwalbe, Roger

Andreoli. Standing: Michael Leitch, Jim Chiappetta, Rosemary
Zarletti Cibrario, Janice Cardinali and Lynne Jossart Paulsen

1963 Class held
their group Kenosha
70th Birthday party
on September 13,
2015 at the South-
port Beach House. A
fun time was had by all reminiscing (top photo). We had a total of
76 people (classmates and guests) attending.  It was a great time - a
great venue - and great food! For classmates who reside in Ft. Myers,
Florida and the surrounding area (bottom photo), a 70th Birthday
Party was held on April 24, 2015.

1963 Class (70th Birthday)Class of 1947
(68th)

The Class of 2005 had their 10 year
reunion on Saturday, May 23 at
Matt's on Main in downtown
Kenosha that included a photo
booth with costume accessories.  
Individual senior pictures were 
randomly placed on tables and class-
mates searched for their pictures,
which then got them engaged in 
conversations with fellow classmates.

Class of 2005 reunion organizers Monica
Miller Baker and high school sweetheart
and husband Charlie Baker and BFF Nick
Wiersum report that a great time was had
by all attendees. 

2005 Class (10th)

The 100th Graduating Class of 1960 held their 55th Reunion Banquet
on September 19, 2015 at the Kenosha Country Club. A Friday Ice
Breaker was held on September 18th. We had a great time walking
down memory lane with old classmates and catching up!



Alumni Association Donations
The Alumni Association thanks all donors to the Operating , 
Distinguished Alumni Awards and Scholarship Funds. 
Your generosity makes it possible for the Association to
perpetuate the memories – old and new - for all Bradford
Alumni, and to award scholarships to deserving
Bradford High School Seniors. 
Newsletter General Operations Donors

Anthony & Rita (Savaglio) Bisciglia
Lorraine (Taylor) Bemis
Jane (Robinson) Caneda

Donald & Carol (Specht) Camosy
Guido & Roma (Chiappetta) Cesario

Kathleen (Cecchini) Ford
Bruce & Cheryl (Pileski) Hannah

Steven Hill
Connie (Petersen) Knop

Shirley J.M. (Schulkowsky) Krause
Kathryn (Tolstyga) Madison

Sylvia (Ritacca) Przlomski
Ralph & Shirley (Kollmann) Ruffolo

Margaret (Oakes) Seater
William & Barbara Serpe

Judith (Stolp) Smith
Shirley (Kraning) Wilson

David Zeff

General Operating to $1,000
William ’57 & Barbara Serpe

General Operating to $200
In memory of Dr. Thomas Oakland ’58

by Stephen Schmelling
In memory of Dr. Thomas Oakland ’58

by Juanita Jornt Becker ‘58

General Operating to $50
In memory of John Coates

by Richard ’49 & Felicia ’44 (Aceto) Coates
In memory of Sonny Sadwoski
by Richard R. Andraschko ‘59

In memory of Dr. Thomas Oakland’58
by Shirley Bastian Kermgard ‘60

Scholarship 1960 Class - $557
James Novy

George Rutkofski
Class of 1960 from 55th Reunion

KBHSAA Scholarship Fund to $125
’50 Ralph Tenuta

KBHSAA Scholarship Fund to $100 
In memory of Mary Ellen (Langer) Bjurman 

by ‘65 James Bjurman
KBHSAA Scholarship Fund to $25

’59 Thomas Vocino
In memory of ’58 Vince Belotti 

by Ozzie & Joyce ’69 Kopacz Sorensen

William ’57 & Barbara Serpe
Scholarship Fund $5,000

William ’57 & Barbara Serpe

1930 Valiere Anderson Petersen
Memorial Scholarship Fund 

We sincerely apologize for this scholarship
donations not being correctly reported

in the Spring 2015 Newsletter.
To $50

David Knop
Lisa, Brooke, & Peter Tomaszewski

To $100
Anita Hermann ‘54

Carol Petersen Mosey
To $150

Jacqueline M. DeRousse

1930 Valiere Anderson Petersen
Memorial Scholarship Fund (Fall 2015)

To $100
Antia Hermann ‘54
Connie Knop ‘54

To $250
Jack ’59 & Mary (Hall) ’59 Petersen

It’s Official
This is a reminder that the only OFFICIAL

Kenosha Bradford Alumni website is:
www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com

If you have any questions, email alumni via
the website.
Sign in under
your last name
and year of
graduation.
The alumni
website now
has all
members
listed onto our
secure site.
Class Websites: Here are the current
listings of individual class reunion sites.
These are owned by individual graduating
class committees or members, not KBAA.

www.classcreator.net/Kenosha-WI-
Bradford-1954/index.cfm

www.bradford58.com
www.bradford60.com
www.bradford61.com
www.bradford62.com

www.bradfordclassof1963.com
www.bradford64.com

www.classcreator.net/Kenosha-WI-
Bradford-1965/index.cfm

www.bradford69.com
www.bradford73.com
www.bradford75.com

www.facebook.com
MaryDBradfordClassOf77

www.bradford78.com
www.bradford80.com
www.bradford81.com

www.classcreator.com/Kenosha-WI-
Bradford-1983/class_index.cfm

www.bradford84.com
www.bradford88.com
www.bradford89.com
www.classcreator.com

Kenosha-WI-Bradford-1990
www.classcreator.com/

Kenosha-WI-Bradford-1993

With your gifts, we are able to award scholarships to deserving
seniors, print/mail newsletters, maintain our website, and recognize

distingushied alumnus. The KBHSAA, Inc. is a publicly
supported tax-exempt organization under section 501(c)(3)
of the Internal Revenue Code. Donations are tax-deductible.
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SPYS FOR SALE

First Class Mail
uS Postage

Paid
Permit No 1071

Kenosha, WI

 

1925 (1)    1934 (1)    1945 (1) 1965 (2)    1979 (6)    1998 (9)    

1926 (2)    1936 (1)    1946 (2)    1966 (5)    1981 (9)    1999 (7)    

1927 (1)    1937 (1)    1947 (2)    1971 (3)    1989 (4)    2000 (6)    

1928 (1)    1938 (2)    1949 (2)    1972 (5)    1990 (1)    2003 (2)    

1929 (2)    1939 (1) 1950 (1) 1974 (5)    1992 (2)    2006 (12)    

1930 (1)    1940 (1) 1953 (1)    1975 (10)    1994 (5)    2009 (1)    

1931 (1)    1941 (1)    1955 (1)    1976 (3)    1995 (8)    2011 (1)    

1932 (3)    1943 (2)    1956 (2)    1977 (3)    1996 (1)    2012 (1)    

1933 (1)    1944 (1) 1957 (1) 1978 (6)    1997 (4)    2013 (1)    

!

Yearbook Pricing 

$35 each = 1900 to 1998 
$55 each = 1999 

$65 each = 2000 to present 
 

Prices above include shipping (or friendly 
hand delivery if you reside in Kenosha). 

 

Proceeds from Spy sales go to the general 
operating fund. 

If you are interested in purchasing one of the editions listed, 
please contact Randy Vaccaro (262/551-0510) to reserve it, 

then mail your check made payable to Kenosha Bradford 
Alumni Association, along with a note indicating year requested 

and your name/address/phone number to: 
 

KBHSAA – Spy Sales, P. O. Box 56, Kenosha, WI 53141. 
 

We are looking for Spy editions not listed above. 
Donations for any years will be greatly appreciated. 

 

Kenosha Bradford
Alumni Aociation

P.O. Box 56
Kenosha, WI 53141



Kenosha Bradford Alumni Association, Inc. 
NOMINATION FOR DISTINGTUISHED ALUMNI AWARD 

 
Anyone may submit a Nomination for Distinguished Alumni Award (DAA). The DAA award is presented to individuals who 
graduated from Bradford High School during any school year, provided they meet the eligibility rules below. Nominees are 
persons who have made significant contributions and who serve or served as a positive role model. Major areas of 
contribution considered for the award are the following: art, business, criminology, education, entertainment, environment, 
government, humanities, law, medicine, military, music, science and writing. The field of sports will not be considered, since 
the Bradford "Hall of Fame" honors outstanding contributions in athletics.  

ELIGIBILITY RULES 

• Open to anyone who attended or graduated from Kenosha Bradford High School.  
• Ten years or more since graduation and nominee must have demonstrated significant 

achievement in a chosen field and/or community service.  
• Nominee may have been recognized for involvement in past activities.  
• Nominee may be living or deceased.  

 
PLEASE TYPE OR PRINT.   
  
I wish to Nominate: 
 

Nomination date (mm/dd/yyyy): 
 
 
 

Nominee’s graduation year: 
                             ! Living 

                             ! Deceased 

Nominee’s area code/phone#: 
 

Nominee’s mailing address (if deceased, provide contact info for next of kin): 
 
 

Nominee’s email address (if available): 

I wish to nominate the above person because:                 NOTE: Additional comments not to exceed 200 words; use 
                                                          additional sheet of paper if more space is needed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Submitted by: 

Your mailing address: 
 
 
 
 

Your connection with the nominee: 
 

! Business associate 

! Community organization member 

! Family member 

! Fellow classmate      

! Other (please specify)__________________________ 

 

Your area code/phone#: Your email address: 

Please send nomination form to: KBHSAA Distinguished Alumni – P.O. Box 56 – Kenosha, WI 53141 

DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS: JANUARY 31, 2016 

 




